Réalt na Mara N.S. Mill St., Dundalk, Co. Louth



'Seesaw'

Online Provision

Dear Parents/Guardians

As outlined in our 'Re-opening Plan – Information for Parents and Guardians' online provision will be retained as a key focus for development and extension so that we are prepared for any future scenario. There will also be a focus on online homework submissions (to avoid transfer of material between school and home). Please find below details of how to use the 'Seesaw' platform of online provision which the school will be using for this purpose.

- Teachers have created their own individual email address to be used for online provision. They will publish their email address on the class section of the website.
- You are invited to send an email to your child's class teacher to confirm that you give consent for your child to be added to a closed class group. (Please take the time to familiarise yourself with the Seesaw platform online)
- The teacher will add your child to their group and follow up with an email to you providing login instructions/codes.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Adele Clune
Deputy Principal